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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County Sheriff Kristin Graziano provided an update
on the May 8 fatal traffic crash involving a Charleston County Sheriff’s Office deputy and
members of the Dantzler-Williams family, whose loved ones joined the sheriff for the news
conference.

View the full news conference here: https://youtu.be/3fkifNb88LQ

https://youtu.be/3fkifNb88LQ

